Hi, my name is Stacey Cline, I have been working with the Department of Corrections for the past 21 years in the Health Services Department, 18 of those years as a NUC and the last few as a LPN. Over my 21 year a career I have been involved in multiple committees, I have been a member of the FDCF Events committee for the past 20 years, and I have also been a member of the ESS committee for the past 20 years. I have been an active member of ICA for at least the past 18 years attending a conference every year. I have been involved with the awards ceremony at ICA in the past, I have always enjoyed being part of ICA, I have taken a lot of knowledge from the conference each year along with many lifelong friends that I have made at the conference. I would enjoy being a chair on the committee.
